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Advancing Digital Financial Services

From 28 August to 1 September, 2014, Aishwarya Ratan, Director of the Financial Inclusion
Program, participated in discussions involving policymakers and practitioners from around
the world at the Responsible Finance Forum and the G20 Global Partnership for Financial
Inclusion (GPFI) Forum in Perth, Australia. The focus of both events was on assessing how
digital financial services can be made accessible to all poor households and the impact that
digital financial inclusion can have on economic development.

https://poverty-action.org/sites/default/files/G20%20Report_Final.pdf
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